
 

   
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
January 11, 2022 

      
Electoral Area C By-Election Notice of Nomination Cancelled  

The Electoral Area C By-Election Notice of Nomination ad for the Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will 
be published in the Nanaimo News Bulletin on January 12, 2022. However, the nomination period has 
been cancelled until further notice pending appointment of the Chief Election Officer (CEO) and Deputy 
Chief Election Officer (dCEO) by the RDN Board. 
 
The Board deferred appointment of the CEO and dCEO pending direction from the Ministry of Municipal 
Affairs as to the options available in consideration of the current COVID-19 variant. The following motion 
was passed at the RDN Board meeting on January 11, 2022. 
 
That staff be directed to follow up with the Minister of Municipal Affairs, Hon. Josie Osborne, to discuss if 
the requirements for a by-election in Electoral Area C can be waived, and that this item be deferred to 
the next Board meeting. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 Legislative Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo     
 250-390-4111      
 inquiries@rdn.bc.ca  
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